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Administration News 

Welcome to a new 
year!  

We had a great start to the year at CSS with 
trips to Gwillim Lake. We built a lot of 
community having fun together playing 
tracker, gaga ball, and climbing on the rock-
wall.  

We are excited for our new group of 
graduates. They already put together a great 
graduation committee- congratulations to all 
of the members.  

The year has started with a positive note 
and we hope to continue to build 
community and support one another’s 
success at school.  

Indigenous Voices 

Truth and Reconciliation 
Highlights  
Daily news updates and opinions 

Mr. Umaiyavan’s English First Peoples 12 
class worked hard on an assembly that will 
brought together the community for 
recognition of the importance of truth and 
reconciliation. We have worked hard with a 
lot of students in the school to help support 
their vision for an assembly and a bulletin 
board to bring awareness. Many teachers 
have also been doing special lessons related 
to Truth and Reconciliation.  

Our Assembly was on Friday the 27th at 
CSS. We are very thankful to all special 
guests and speakers that collaborated to 
make it a special day for all.  

Students working on a mural for Truth and Reconciliation 

Sports  
The latest updates 

Careers’  
The latest updates 

Volleyball season has started off in a 
busy way with a lot of out-of-town 
tournaments. We have a senior boys’ 
team, junior girls’ team, and a senior girls 
team. A huge thanks to Ms. Rainey, Ms. 
Auger, Ms. Norris, Ms. Rivard, and Ms. 
Ethier for all of their work building a 
great sport’s culture at CSS.  

The careers’ department is excited for a 
new year. We are trying to offer as many 
dual-credit, Youth-in-trades, and work 
experience opportunities as possible. 
We know that connecting with the 
community and learning together gives 
us the most success in life. Thanks to all 
of the sponsors in the community that 
support that work.  

Literacy and 
Numeracy 

The latest updates 

We have been doing a lot of reading and 
writing. There are a lot of classes sharing 
stories in September and also doing a lot 
of daily writing. The first round of 
graduation assessments will be written by 
the English, Social Studies, and Math 
classes in January. 
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